>>> 0n 7/7/2010 at 2:58 PM, CPD_Web_Mail <cpdwebmail@hud.gov> wrote:

HUD’s HMIS-HEARTH Conference:
Flexible Resources, Data Driven
Solutions:

Using HMIS and HEARTH to End
Homelessness

Online Registration Open Today!

Denver, CO on September 14-17 & Atlanta, GA on

September 27-30
(same program offered at both locations)

Each conference will focus on HMIS implementation, and the important changes
made to HUD’s McKinney-Vento Homeless Assistance Programs by the 2009
HEARTH Act. Attendees will learn how the HEARTH Act amendments may affect
local planning and future program operations and what steps should be taken to
prepare for the transition to new requirements. Attendees will also have an
opportunity to learn about requirements for electronic reporting on homeless
programs in a hands-on environment.

HUD strongly encourages CoC leaders, HMIS administrators and ESG and HPRP
grantees to attend one of the conferences. Attendees may register for only one
conference.

Online registration and additional information is available at www.onecpd.info. There
is no registration fee for the conference, however, attendees are responsible for
travel and other expenses associated with attendance. Scholarships are available to




assist Continuums of Care (CoCs) defray these expenses and registrants can
request scholarship application materials through the registration website.

Registration will close four weeks prior to each conference. On-site registration is
not permitted. Attendance is limited to 750 persons at each conference.

REGISTER TODAY!
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